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18 May 2017 
 
 
 
Karen Harragon 
Secretary 
NSW Department of Planning and Environment  
PO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 
 
Attention: Michael Young 
 
 
SSI -4963: Pacific Highway Woolgoolga to Ballina Upgrade: Glenugie Interchange to Eight 
Mile Lane Interchange (CH 33500 to 36000) Environmental Assessment Modification 
 

 
Dear Michael, 

 
Roads and Maritime Services is proposing to realign a section of the currently approved 
Woolgoolga to Ballina Pacific Highway Upgrade in Section 3 near Picaninny Creek.  The proposed 
modification includes the realignment of approximately 2.5 kilometres of the Woolgoolga to Ballina 
project between the existing Pacific Highway near Glenugie & Eight Mile Lane (CH 33500 and CH 
36000). The modified realignment would occur up to 250 metres to the East of the Approved 
Project boundary.  
 
We are to seeking to modify the conditions of approval to allow the realignment to occur under 
Section 115ZI of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Act, 1979. Accordingly, please see 
attached the Environmental Assessment Modification which provides additional detail on the 
proposed modification  
 
The proposed realignment has been developed in consultation of Government agencies & key 
stakeholders. 
 
Please contact Scott Lawrence on (02) 6640 1375, if you require any additional information. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Robert (Bob) Higgins 
General Manager, Pacific Highway 
 
 
Encl: Glenugie Interchange to Eight Mile Lane Interchange CH 33500 -36000 Environmental Assessment Modification: 
May 2017. 


